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No. 56 
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
K McNamara to the Minister for Lands, Planning and Environment, Hon Joshua 
Burgoyne MLA: 
 

Breaches of the Petroleum Act 
 

1. Have there been any briefs recommending prosecution for breaches of 
the Petroleum Act or its regulations that have come before the Minister 
in the last 3 years? If so, what activities did they relate to and when? 

 
There has been no brief recommending prosecution for breaches of the 
Petroleum Act or regulations before Minister Burgoyne.  


